
Important Links

District School Calendar, School Hours, Cliffwood Morning Music Requests
Cliffwood Family Connections 8/25, 9/2, 9/8, 9/15, 9/22, 9/29, 10/6, 10/13 , 10/20, 10/27, 11/3,
11/10, 11/17, 11/24, 12/1, 12/8

Dear Cliffwood School Community,
I hope this message finds you all enjoying a wonderful winter break and making the most of the
holiday season with your loved ones and friends. Wishing you all the best for a happy and healthy
New Year in 2025!
We wanted to share some precious photos from a special visit from Santa, the Cliffwood fire truck,
and our holiday sing-along! It was truly a magical time for our school community, and we are
grateful for the joy and spirit it brought to everyone.
Two of our beloved Instructional Assistants, Mrs. Hebding and Mrs. Reynolds, will be retiring at the
end of this month after many years of dedicated service. Their contributions to our school
community will be deeply missed.
We are incredibly grateful for the 25 years of service both Mrs. Hebding and Mrs. Reynolds have
given to the Matawan Aberdeen Community. Their kindness, compassion, and commitment to our
students have made a lasting impact. They have consistently gone above and beyond to ensure
every child feels supported and valued. We thank them for their unwavering dedication and will
miss them dearly.
We are also excited to welcome Mrs. Wendy Ortega, who will be joining Mrs. Anderson's class as
an Instructional Assistant. Mrs. Esposito, a former Kindergarten IA at Cliffwood, will be joining
Mrs. Maiello’s class and brings with her a wealth of experience.

Please join me in thanking Mrs. Hebding and Mrs. Reynolds for their incredible service and in
welcoming Mrs. Ortega to our Cliffwood family and Mrs. Esposito to Kindergarten!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G37xLKTOLIplatqEIBrzboc6_fJfuh2a/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bLulNFrj7VOFcXIMNfTsQcWbNnl4D70eG0b6QDZcd5I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13ZsQBo-JHFYap4WlAlrl7s6zV-OZede-koE4lIkKk-Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fF1O_1eZxTZ9K-3QhgdV_yyT0bgh1_2AqTHCPl2wvN0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eMu8155567dJ50tWMRGwrkMmEXhOdIi1F-cQftRdu3Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JGxadnJheiKI4fy1HazHOGP8Jcwb5T2VAbdC0M1-_0g/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mcAW59py9SwhUzAa7FL7Sum524aaHx67k7-eTgaVyE0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12YXujFU50OcI9ZsdEqRCbzJaIal9OdzXpzccUbqDp7Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1x2rpwkLN1UVGoyEmeH2zc3_lFj9BUpnHf0jLBbj6WYw/edit?usp=sharing
https://secure.smore.com/n/p3124
https://secure.smore.com/n/0kmvq
https://secure.smore.com/n/0w6kh
https://secure.smore.com/n/ajny3
https://secure.smore.com/n/3cz4v
https://secure.smore.com/n/gknvyt
https://secure.smore.com/n/6zcyv
https://secure.smore.com/n/nbdm5
https://secure.smore.com/n/g18794
https://secure.smore.com/n/594sx


We’re looking forward to welcoming our little ones back to school on Thursday, January 2nd, ready
for another exciting and successful year ahead!
Warmly,
Mrs. Cherence, Principal



















Link to the Menu

https://marsd.nutrislice.com/menu/cliffwood-es
https://marsd.nutrislice.com/menu/cliffwood-es








1/2- School is Back in Session
1/15- Cliffwood PTO Meeting 5:30 PM in the Cafeteria
2/8- Harlem Wizards vs Cliffwood Staff

Matawan-Aberdeen Regional
School District



https://www.facebook.com/groups/1160518081318660/user/100090290152999
https://www.twitter.com/MARSDNJ

